CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 14 May 1985

INDIA: WESTLAND HELICOPTERS

The Prime Minister has considered the Foreign Secretary's
minute of 13 May on this subject. ©She is broadly content
with the proposals set out in it but would like to have
a clearer picture of precisely how the £25 million which

would be available if the Westland contract is finally lost

would be allocated. 1In pafticular,'she would wish to know

whether the Foreign Secretary envisages using all or some
of it for ATP. She would be grateful if the Foreign Secretary

could set out his intentions in more detail.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries

to members of OD and to Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

—

(CHARLES POWELL)

L.V. Appleyard, Esqg.,

Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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